
From: Clune, Patricia R CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA)
To: Ingrid Allen
Subject: RE: SAJ-2021-02182 (NW/GP-PRC)
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That is a typo, the permit is good until March 2023 and they have a year after that to complete the
work if they have the work under contract.
 
Patricia Clune
Project Manager
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
4400 PGA Boulevard, Suite 500
Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410
Office: 561-472-3536
Cell: 561-768-5944
Email: Patricia.R.Clune@usace.army.mil
 

From: Ingrid Allen <iallen@highlandbeach.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 2:30 PM
To: Clune, Patricia R CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA) <Patricia.R.Clune@usace.army.mil>
Subject: [URL Verdict: Neutral][Non-DoD Source] FW: SAJ-2021-02182 (NW/GP-PRC)
 
Ms. Clune:
 
The above-referenced authorization expired on March 18, 2022. The property owner is no longer
repairing a 300 linear foot seawall cap; however, they are proceeding with the construction of a 500
sq ft dock. Does the applicant need to seek a brand new authorization or can they submit to extend
their expired authorization? Given they did already go through the process, will a new authorization
(if required) be expedited? Kindly advise.
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely,
Ingrid Allen
Town Planner
 
Town of Highland Beach
3614 S. Ocean Boulevard
Highland Beach FL 33487
(561) 278-4540 Office (option 3)
(561) 278-2606 Fax
www.highlandbeach.us
 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the Town of Highland
Beach officials and employees regarding public business are public records available to the public and media upon request.
Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If
you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
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entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. The views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect
those of the Town of Highland Beach.

 


